Steven Liang

From: Patrick Fizz <pfpitbull@yahoo.com>

Sent: Wednesday, March 15, 2023 7:36 PM

To: WaterRateBoard

Subject: water rate -public input hearing for 03/22/23 and 03/23/23

External Email Notice. This email comes from outside of City government. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender.

Hello,

My name is Patrick and I'm a homeowner in zipcode 19124. My cell phone is 610.310.0338 email: pfpitbull@yahoo.com
I'm an advocate of NOT raising water rates and am willing to participate if needed in one of the meetings (preferably 6pm)
Please send any info | would need to participate. I've not done a zoom meeting before so I'm unfamiliar with how to get
involved.

Thanks



